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Ignite the spark, reveal the champion 

 
  Monday 3rd June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to inform you that this term Year 4 will be learning about puberty as a part of their 

Personal Development lessons in accordance with the National Curriculum requirements. This is a 

statutory requirement for primary school education and these lessons will provide them with 

essential knowledge and skills for their future growth and development. 

 

The lessons will be taught in an age-appropriate and sensitive manner, with an emphasis on 

promoting positive attitudes towards the changes that occur during puberty. We will cover topics 

such as physical and emotional changes, hygiene, and healthy relationships. 

 

It is important to note that while we understand that some parents may have already had 

conversations with their children about puberty, the lessons at school are designed to provide a 

consistent and comprehensive education on this topic. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the lessons, please do not hesitate to contact us. We 

value your input and welcome any feedback you may have. Thank you for your support in helping 

your child to develop into a healthy and happy young adult. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Oyebanji & Ms Stewart 

Year 4 Class Teachers 
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